

Haimo Primary School Haimo Road Westhorne Avenue Eltham London SE9 6DY

Headteacher: Tel: 020 8850 4911/020 8294 8110 Ms. K. Barnes

Deputy Headteacher: Ms. J. Arnold Fax: 020 8859 5953

15th March 2018

The Great Haimo Bake Off and PTA Cake Sale Wednesday 21st March

Dear Parents/Carers,

Next Wednesday will be our annual Great Haimo Bake Off. Please remember to bring your entries to school on Wednesday morning and give them to a member of the PTA who will be waiting to collect them. Please also make sure that your entry is clearly marked with names and class names so that we can easily locate our winners.

We will be holding a cake sale after school on Wednesday 21st when the winners of the Great Haimo Bake Off will be announced. Cakes from the competition will be cut up and sold and the funds will go towards

on win be dimodriced. Eakes from the competition win be eat up and sold and the rands win go towards
the PTA fundraising for the school. If you are not taking part in the competition but would still like to make
a donation of cakes for the sale, these would be really appreciated. Any donations for the sale that are not
entries for the competition can be handed into the office on Wednesday 21st March.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours sincerely,

Haimo PTA